
To whom it may concern,
I'm am opposed to both bills that will be heard on Thursday Feb. 28th 2024.
These anti-gun bills will do nothing to help with "safety" of the public.
These anti-gun laws will only hurt law abiding citizens and infringe on our constitutional 
rights.
Respectfully,
Joe Scherer


